## **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

17<sup>th</sup> May 2022



## **Dear Parents**

On Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> and Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May we will be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee at school. The children will take part in a range of activities to celebrate and learn about this historic event.

On Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> May we ask that children come to school wearing red, white and blue. We will be having a picnic as a whole school, so ask children to bring a celebration packed lunch on that day. Packed lunches can be ordered if required.

On Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May Caterlink are providing their special Jubilee menu (information about this has been sent separately).

We are looking forward to a lovely couple of days and thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Hayley McGoldrick

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick